DENVER WATER

1600 West 12th Avenue * Denver, Colorado 80204-3412
Phone 303-628-6000 * Fax No. 303-628-6199 + denverwater.org

November 7, 2008

RE: Denver Water's Proposed Enlargement to Gross Reservoir, FERC Project
No. 2035

Dear Agency or Interested Stakeholder,

On May 1, 2008 Denver Water sent a letter outlining the U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers and the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) processes
for obtaining the necessary permission to enlarge 6ross Reservoir. Public
meetings were held on July 29 and 30, 2008 on the Initial Consultation
Document and the comment period ended on September 29, 2008.

The U.S. Forest Service and U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service both requested
additional information and an extension on the comment period, Therefore,
additional information has been provided to all agencies and stakeholders
and the comment period has been extended for another 60 days.

The additional information has been posted on the Denver Water website at
www.denverwater.org in a pdf format. To find the information, look under
“PUBLIC NOTICES" and click on "Gross Reservoir FERC Amendment”. The
new information is entitled "Hydrology”.

Comments should be received by January 7, 2009. If you have any quesﬂons'
or have problems downloading the files, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

travis.bray@denverwater.org
303-628-6551




